
SENATE HEARING ON FAKE PWD CARDS
Friday, 06 December 2024

On 5 December 2024, PAGASA Director Raymond Obcena attended the Public

 Hearing on the negative impact of fake PWD Cards on the income of

 establishments as well as the collection of taxes by the government. This

 Hearing was hosted by the Committee on Ways and Means chaired by Senator

 Sherwin T. Gatchalian in joint effort with the Committee on Social Justice,

 Welfare and Rural Development. Mr. Obcena presented PAGASA's Position Paper

 and proceedings were livestreamed. See video and start at the 2 hour 9 min.

 mark.
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